
VOLUNTARY PRODUCT 
CORRECTION PROGRAM

OF THE DSP SPORT, DSP PRO & DSP ICE BEACONS

Dear Pieps Customer,

Pieps announces a Voluntary Product Correction Program to enhance the 
product safety of its DSP avalanche beacon transceivers.  The correction 
consists of a new hardcase carrying system to ensure that the DSP Pro, DSP 

Pro Ice and DSP Sport Avalanche Beacon is set on “send” mode.

This Voluntary Product Correction Program only affects the Pieps DSP Pro, 
DSP Pro Ice, and DSP Sport avalanche beacons. You will find instructions on 
how to participate on the Voluntary Product Correction Program and how to 

identify your product here:

www.pieps.com/DSP

If you have further questions, please get in direct contact with us: 
Europe: 			  support@pieps.com
USA/Canada: 	 dsp@pieps.com
New Zealand: 	 service@southernapproach.co.nz 
Japan: 			   ec@lostarrow.co.jp


